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November 18, 2022 

 

 

Dear Oyster Bay-East Norwich Community: 

 

 

Every day is an important reminder of the tremendous privilege and responsibility 

the community has placed upon me to lead our district. To ensure our success in 

Empowering All Students to Achieve Excellence, I depend greatly on the support 

of so many individuals who consistently share their wisdom and experience to 

educate our children.  

 

We have so many things to be thankful for here in Oyster Bay-East Norwich. I am 

most appreciative of the work that our teachers, staff, and administrators have done 

to provide our students with the necessary foundation to collaborate, communicate 

and think creatively. I know deep in my heart that the best is yet to come.  

 

At this time, I would also like to thank you, the community, for your unwavering 

support in helping our children to become independent learners and for supporting 

our schools and programs. 

 

Best wishes to you and your families for a happy, healthy, and relaxing 

Thanksgiving holiday. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

 

Francesco Ianni, Ed.D. 

Superintendent of Schools 
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